
2019-2020 Final Report Summary 

Until our official final report is available please see our summary. 

All funds were spent in accordance with our approved plan.  Funds were spent on technology to help 

students complete our school charter goal and to submit at least one technology project during the year 

in all grades K-9.  These projects were completed and directly observed by the Administration team and 

some Board members.  Technology included both software license and new computers, projectors, TVs, 

document cameras, projectors, cabling, etc.  

All funds were spent and there was no carry-over. 


